Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 180 Wednesday, June 8, 2016

Today, the last day of school, June 8", will be an exam makeup day. Dismissal time for the High School will be 11:00
AM and buses will be leaving at that time. Administration

Summer School 2016 information is available and can be found under the High School section of our website.

Course Verification Letters were distributed during Primetime on Friday, May 27™. Students who did not receive their letters can
pick them up from Mrs. Faller in the main office.

Reminder to all students who have signed up for summer school and have a balance due. Payment is due in FULL before classes
begin.

Attention students: MT Astronomy Club is actively seeking interested and motivated NEW club members for the 2016-17 school
year. Due to high interest in our club, we do require students to complete an application form to apply for the club. Please see Mr.
Farina in Room 016 for a club application. Forms are DUE today to secure your application for next year.

We are pleased to inform you that Heart of Lancaster Regional Medical Center is once again offering free physicals for Manheim
Township student-athletes participating in PIAA sports for MTSD. The dates and times are listed below:

Thursday, July 14, 2016 from 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Thursday, July 21, 2016 from 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm
Student-athletes will need to complete, sign and bring the Consent form and the PIAA physical with them. Forms are available on
the Manheim Township School District website.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 8-)



